On March 21, 2007, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding Agenda Item G1 - Amendment to Entitlement Grant with the Florida Department of Children & Families - Refugee Program:

REQUEST:
This is a wonderful grant for our area.  Is there anything similar for others, such as ESE graduates, that help them navigate the work and community world?

RESPONSE:
We are not aware of other grants that do this for ESE graduates.  We do receive and review the Federal grant alerts as we receive them and should something come to our attention that can possibly assist students with disabilities who have exited our schools (and for which we are eligible to apply), we will certainly consider applying for it. 
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